
Staffing Update
Mayflower Council is pleased to announce the addition of Davis
Stockton to the Mayflower Council staff.

Davis will be serving as the Ranger for Camps Resolute and
Nobscot.

Davis joins us from Twin Rivers Council in Albany, New York
where he served as a Camp Ranger and most recently held staff
positions with Westchester-Putnam Council in Hawthorne, New
York

 

Davis will be a resident at Camp Resolute starting in mid-May.

 

Please join us in extending a warm welcome to Davis.

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/new-staff-member/

